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Here they come!

If you haven't already, expect to see more foot (and vehicle!) traffic in and around SPH-B in 
the coming days. The first steps toward building renovation—including a strict abatement 
process—begin August 1. Thank you for your patience through all phases of this procedure, 
and respect for those who are conducting it. Updates are always available online: 

go.iu.edu/sphb-renovation


